
 

  

      GENERAL INFORMATION 

       NEW STALLHOLDERS  2020 

Thank you for your enquiry regarding becoming a stallholder at the Barmera Main Street 

Market. 

We have enclosed forms and the conditions of the market for you to complete.  We would 

appreciate it if the completed form and money could be returned at least five working days prior 

to the market date to the address on the forms.  (Barmera Main Street Market, Barwell Avenue  

BARMERA SA 5345)  This then allows us time to complete our paperwork prior to the actual 

market. 

Please note payment is required prior to the Market and a 20% discount is offered if 

payment is made in advance for the whole year’s markets ( 2020 - 9 markets) 

If you are selling any food items you must be able to provide a Food Business Notification 

Number (obtained from your local Council). If you are unsure if you have already notified, 

contact your local Council. Food must not be sold unless you can provide a food business 

notification number. 

Once we have received your application we do not have any further contact with you until the 

morning of the market.  

As is stated in the Conditions of the market, setting up time is between 7am and 8.30am.  As the 

main street is closed to vehicular traffic on market days, all cars (not being used as part of the 

stall) need to be out of the market area no later than 8.30am. 

On arrival at the market to set up, you are asked to come to our van, which is usually situated 

near the clock tower in the main street (Barwell Ave). We will then show you to your site. Please 

be advised that unless you are a regular stallholder with a permanent site your site may move 

according to market needs. 

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact Kelsey Hogan 

Ph: Office - 08 8588 2289, Mobile – 0475 227 460  or Email:  info@barmeratourism.com.au  

Once again, thank you for your enquiry.   

We hope you enjoy your time with us. 
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